
From: Herald Independent <customercare@matchbin.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/6/2011 12:44:46 PM
Subject: A friend recommended this for you on Herald Independent

(creighton@cbcoleman-llc.com) wanted to share this with you

Katherine,This article explains everything and this entity is out of control and something needs to be 
done.Thanks.

Tax Troubles Discussed at Illegal Meeting
by Jill Cincotta
The Jenkinsville Water Board may have violated state law last month when Board President Gregrey 
Ginyard called a special meeting without notifying the public. The company may also be in jeopardy 
for failing to pay Federal Withholding taxes for its employees.

According to a source close to the Jenkinsville Water Company, the board members were called 
together April 16 to discuss the company's finances, specifically the findings of newly hired Yvette 
Jones of Jones Financial Services ...

Click here to read the entire article

Thanks for reading!
Herald Independent
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